DE EAST ROTARY CLUB

P.O. Box 56115 » Riverside, California 92517

Mar. 29,2017

Riverside City Council,
Riverside Mayor
Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers;

On behalf of Riverside East Rotary Club, thank you for
supporting the use of the Main Street Mall extension for special
events like our Show and Go Car Show for Charity. The use of
Main Street between 10" and 11™ is a critical element of our
event.

We appreciate the cooperation of the City in letting us use the
streets in the downtown as we do. This year will be the 19™

anniversary of this event. We appreciate your support.
Sincerely;
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Tom Evans

President 2016/2017

Cc City Manager, John Russo

Riverside East Rotary Members



